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02 February 2017

Directorate of External Services
Rochford District Council
Council Offices

South Street

Rochford

Essex SS4 1BW

Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: SAFEGUARDING CONSULTATIONS
Our calculations show that, at the given position and height, the following

planning applications will have no effect upon our operations subject to the
following conditions being applied.

16/01241/REM
. Any lighting scheme must be CAP 168 compliant.
° Any landscaping must be done in a way that it does not increase bird

activity (CAP 168 guidelines).
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

It is important that any conditions requested in this response are applied to a
planning approval. Where a Local Planning Authority proposes to grant
permission against the advice of London Southend Airport Company Limited, or
not to attach conditions which London Southend Airport Company Limited has
advised, it shall notify London Southend Airport Company Limited, and the Civil
Aviation Authority as specified in the Town & Country Planning (Safeguarded
Aerodromes, Technical Sites and Military Explosive Storage Areas) Direction
2002.

We would request a copy of the Decision Notice is sent to London Southend
Airport when it is published.

Please note that if you require a crane or piling rig to construct the proposed
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location may be restricted in height and may also require full coordination with
the Airport Authority.

Any crane applications should be directed to sam.petrie@southendairport.com /
01702 538521,

Yours faithfully,

=

Marc Taylor
Technical Services Manager
London Southend Airport



